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Hello!

Thank you for reaching out to the Santa Clara County Fire Depqrtment! We are happy
to support your organization’s fundraiser by supplying you with fire safety items th{at can
be arranged nicely in a basket. We do not put the basket together for you but provide
you with items to be arranged by someone on your team. Generally, organllzations add
to the items that we donate for the basket and pair this basket with pizza/birthday cake
gift cards. We will provide safety literature and brochures, pencils, wristbands, empty
goodie bags, etc. (15 of each item will be supplied) and a teddy bear and a smoke
alarm for the birthday child.

Important Note to include in the basket:
We do ask that you create a certificate to be included in the basket and INCLUDE the

following information so the winners will know how to schedule the station tour:

To schedule your station tour:

The best way for you to schedule your Station Tour and any program requests will be
via our department website.

When you log on to our website at www.sccfd.org, there are three ways to find the
"Request a Program" link:

1) Hover over Education & Preparedness (4th tab in black bar) and scroll down to
"Request a Program

2) Click on the Education & Preparedness tab and then select "Request a Prdgram"
from menu on left-hand side of page

3) Hover over "Find it Fast" at the very top of the home page and click on "Request a
Program"

Complete all pertinent information pertaining to your request (Options for specific dates,
and times, etc.) Please choose dates that are at least 2-3 weeks out as this provides us
the necessary time to schedule our crew. Once we schedule your request we will email
you to confirm your tour. *Please be sure to mention the certificate when scheduling.

Note: SCCFD does not host any special celebrations inside the fire station; firefighters
remain in service 24hrs a day to respond to emergency calls. So, we ask that you do
not bring any "party" items (i.e., cake, food, banner, balloons, etc.) into the fire station.
You may, however, bring the firefighters a treat from your child as this is a common

request but is certainly not necessary to do so. We hope you enjoy your station tour!

Thank you and best of luck with your fundraiser!





